
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April fools 

It’s startling to think that today is April 1st and we are a quarter through the year already! The origin of 

April fools is unknown, but my favourite theory is that it relates to the 1582 switch from the Julian 

Calendar to the Gregorian Calendar. In the Julian calendar the new year started around April 1st with the 

Spring Equinox. Some people continued to celebrate this date rather than January 1st and were known as 

‘April Fools’. But is it so foolish? Spring is a new start, for plants, animals, the weather and daylight – 

maybe this is the best time to move forward and look at renewing our commitment to support one 

another and provide the best for our community.  

 

Certificates  

The children who have shown the strength of our values - Nurture, Inspire, Achieve, this fortnight are -   

  21st March - Nurture – Max       28th March -  Nurture – Jude 

                         Inspire – Emily B              Inspire – Lidia 

                         Achieve – AE                      Achieve – Leah 

 

 

 
Sunflower assembly 

Earlier this week Mr Hill led an assembly focusing on 

how we look after one another and the world around 

us. Focusing on basic needs – food, water and shelter 

– and the message that everyone needs love and 

kindness. Mr Hill gave each child a sunflower to take 

home and care for to represent looking after one 

another. Please do send any pictures of your 

sunflower growing and Mr Hill will be looking for the 

Happiest, most cared for sunflower at the end of the 

summer term! 

 

Residentials 

We are pleased to inform you that we are offering a full range of residential trips for all KS2 children this 

academic year.  

Many children have signed up already and we would encourage families to do so by April 8th. If you have 

any questions, concerns, or comments on residentials, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr Hill. 

If your family is eligible for pupil premium, you can apply for financial assistance towards the cost of the 

trip – please speak to Mr Hill or Mrs Duthaler.  

Lydford Primary School – Nurture, Inspire, Achieve 

01/04/2022 

 

 



Parent Voice 

The initial results of the parent voice survey were shared at last night’s parent’s forum. Currently the 

results are very positive but with only 13 responses – we’d love more input.  

We’d love to hear your views on the school and invite you to complete our parental voice survey here: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-

MhNsIeCTqPb67JUNEpXQzhUS0tOTUJXSDdHQ1cxOU03VzZPQi4u  

 

Forest School 

Wellies are waterproofs are required every week regardless of the weather. Please ensure that your child 

brings theirs to school. 

  

Future dates 

We have started to set future dates into the summer term – please see below.   

 

Dates 

 

April 2022 

8th – Last day of Spring term 

25th – First day of Summer term 

  
May 2022 

Month of May – Year 2 standardised assessments done in this month. 

3rd – Cricket sessions with Vicky Reeve 

9th – 13th – Year 6 Standardised assessments 

WB 30th – May Half term 

June 2022 

WB 6th June – Year 1 phonics assessment this week 

6th – 24th June – Year 4 Multiplication tables check in this period 

15th – Devon Wildlife Champions conference at Meeth Quarry 

21st – Under the sky workshop at Brentor Common 

20th – 22nd – Year 4 and 5 residential at Great Potheridge House 

30th – 1st July – Year 3 residential at Adventure Okehampton/Boasley Cross 

July 2022 

6th – Sports day 

13th – Back up sports day (in the event of poor weather conditions on the 6th) 

18th – 20th – Year 6 residential to Bristol 

22nd – Last day of term.  

 

Mr A. Hill – Principal 

ahill@dmatschools.org.uk 

01822 820264 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-MhNsIeCTqPb67JUNEpXQzhUS0tOTUJXSDdHQ1cxOU03VzZPQi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-MhNsIeCTqPb67JUNEpXQzhUS0tOTUJXSDdHQ1cxOU03VzZPQi4u
mailto:head@bridestowe-primary.devon.sch.uk


Class 1 have made some Challah Bread and Painted rainforests with 

watercolours. In science they have been exploring and building windproof 

structures. 

 

 
 

 

 



Class 2 enjoyed a dance session with Miss Squires and have made some amazing    

dragon eyes in art. 

 



Gardening Club have made an amazing start in preparing the school 

garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 FoLS 

 

CALLING ALL FOLS....... 
 

What is your hidden talent??? 

 

We are running a number of stalls at Lydford Fair this year on the 9th of July and 

require your talents, skills or knowledge!! 

King or Queen of Splat the Rat and running the game? 

An arty hand that is good at painting faces? drawing characters? or weird and 

wonderful hair styles. 

A Master of the magical arts of ........ 

You fill in the gaps, we are looking for a short period of your time over the day 

to run a game, idea or entertaining "thing" for our stall. If it is a couple of hours 

or 30 minutes, we will appreciate all the help! 

 

Cake raffle 

 

25th March - The winner of the cake raffle was George.  Thank you to Danielle 

for making the cakes. 

 

1st April - The winner of this week’s cake raffle is Bertie. Thank you to Jane for 

making the cake. 

 

The cake raffle is £1 per ticket each week.    If you can help, please contact a 

member of FoLS or the school office 

 

 

 

 

 



Nature Makers Spring Workshops 

 

 

Stuck for things to do with the kids this Easter Holidays? 

Come and join us in the barn at Lydford House where we will be running children’s spring crafting 

workshops with a choice of activities including mark making, printing, weaving and sculpting. Children 

can explore these techniques using natural, eco-friendly materials to express their creativity. Followed 

by yummy children’s Afternoon Tea! 

Workshops Available to Book 

10.30am - 12.30pm Tues 19th April 

10.30am - 12.30pm Wed 20th April 

10.30am - 12.30pm Thurs 21st April 

Spaces are limited to 12 children per workshop on each day so please book in advance by emailing 

info@lydfordfundraising.co.uk or calling 07940060705 

Lunch will be served at 12:00. The finish times may vary depending on how long lunch takes!  

£8.50 per child. Suitable for ages 4 - 8. 

All children must be supervised by a responsible adult at all times. 

Tea, coffee and cake provided for adults for a small donation. 

All money raised will go to the Lydford Land Appeal. 

You can follow us on Facebook for more information about our events @lydfordschoolland  
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